
 

 

To whom it may concern:                                                                                                         September 23, 2020 
 
It is a distinct honor for me to recommend Mr. Harry Boody to you and others with his innovative approach to 
residential energy conservation.  Harry is most knowledgeable and passionate with helping homeowners as 
they build a home or renovate their current structure. 
 
My wife, Frankie, and I first met Harry in 1984 with our friend and architect, Mr. Carl Myatt, AIA, when we 
began designing our new home. Construction was initiated in 1985, and we moved in May 1986.  During the 
Jimmy Carter presidency, interest rates were at 21% and energy became very expensive.  Therefore, we hired 
Harry Boody of Energy Innovations to design our Thermal Insulation & HVAC system and the coordination with 
our architect, Mr. Carl Myatt. 
 
Our 8500 ft.² home is designed with passive solar features having all large windows facing directly south and 
proper overhangs to protect the sunlight during the summer with deciduous trees, and allowing sunlight during 
winter.  We also have an indoor Swimming Pool and Hot Tub where Harry designed the pool system for 
excellent humidity control. 
 
Harry Boody was able to coordinate his energy efficient design with the custom cutting and fitting all Insulation.  
Then wrapping all exterior walls and ceilings before the sheet rock with his Heat Shield Vapor Radiant barrier 
along with Air Sealing all spaces to outer walls around outlets, light switches, windows, and doors.  And then 
designing an HVAC system which utilizes well water to heat and air condition our large home for only $72 a 
month. Harry installed an individual electric kWh meter for our HVAC system and another electric kWh meter 
for the well pump.  Every month I would record the energy utilization from our main house meter and the two 
separate meters, providing this information to Harry.  Yes, only $72 dollars a month for heating and air 
conditioning our 8500 ft.² home. The Energy system design has paid for itself many time over! 
 
I had been told there would be moisture problems within my walls base on Harry’s methods but I have had no 
humidity/mildew issues in 34 years.  The building and HVAC industry still doesn’t understand what Energy 
Innovations does.  It is a science that works and they should embrace his proven technology. 
 
Is Harry Boody knowledgeable… Absolutely; is Harry Boody honest and trustworthy… absolutely; is Harry Boody 
passionate about his Energy Efficient Designs… absolutely!  We continue to recommend him to our many 
friends and colleagues. 
 
Most sincerely, 
 
 
John S. Olmsted, DDS MS 


